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DearMr. Roberts :

	

m~ - 9W3)-01 $7
I am writing to you concerning the proposed inspection fees . Our company does not feel
that this should be passed on to the retailers . If a consumer has a legitimate complaint he
or she should be willing to compensate your staffjust as they would an attorney.

Our industry has had to cut back due to fewer sales . There are other ways to curb your
budget . We are already paying a $30.00 fee per home that is shipped to Missouri .

The proposed fee would give the way to many frivolous complaints and allow you to
charge a retailer for each and every complaint and re-inspection . Most ofthe complaints
can be worked out with the manufacturer and the retailer in a timely matter if allowed to .

I feel that this would open the way for more proposals and fee increases to the retailers .
This would increase prices to our customers. Our industry is in the affordable housing
market. We would like to keep it that way.

Sincerely,

Theresa Dalton

	

y
Corporate Secretary
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